
 
 

Spelling Support 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are supporting your child with some extra spelling sessions in school. To help your child 
make good progress, please give them time at home to go on Spelling Shed and practice 
their words for the week. They will also bring home a blue book with their spellings to 
practice that they will need to bring in to school every Monday. Every Monday they will be 
tested on their words from the previous week. 
 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support.  
Miss Reid 
 

 
 

 


